
    

 

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

Short Term Course - Cyber Security Essentials 

The Department of Commerce had introduced a  30 hour short term course “ Cyber Security 

Essentials” for the students, faculty members and non faculty members during March 2022. The 

course was introduced in collaboration with N.I.I.T. Foundation as training partners and the 

modules were conducted in online mode. The course was started as an extension of the M.O.U. 

signed between the N.I.I.T. Foundation and our college for various other programs initiated on 

similar lines.A total of 40 students and faculty members benefitted from the course. The course 

has been specifically designed to equip the learners with various practices both good and bad 

associated with cyber space that is the networking platform for most of the trades in present 

times. Almost all of our personal, professional and financial information is present in cyber space 

within access to many individuals who might mis use it. So, it becomes indispensible to  be aware 

of various laws and techniques to protect one self from mal practices associated with cyber space.  

 

 

 

 



 


